
CONNECTICUT HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY 

 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

Regular Board Meeting of the Connecticut Housing Finance Authority 

Thursday, June 28, 2018 

The first item on the agenda will be public comments 

 

 

The Connecticut Housing Finance Authority (CHFA) invites members of the public to comment 

on housing matters at its Board meeting on June 28, 2018.  Anyone wishing to speak on any 

housing matter may sign up with CHFA.  In order to ensure that everyone who wishes to has the 

opportunity to speak, we ask that comments be limited to five minutes.  If necessary due to a 

large volume of speakers, comments may be limited to three minutes.   

 

The Board meeting will be held on Thursday, June 28, 2018, at 9:30 a.m. at CHFA’s offices in 

Rocky Hill.  Speakers will be heard in the order they sign up on a first-come, first-served basis.  

If you wish to sign up, please contact Mary Bryant at mary.bryant@chfa.org or by calling 

860.571.4221.  You will be asked to provide the general topic you will be addressing as well as 

contact information.  Participants may also sign up in person on the day of the meeting.   

 

The Board meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m., with the first agenda item being public comments.  

All speakers are invited to stay and listen to the other agenda items. 

 

The meeting will be held at: 

999 West Street 

Rocky Hill, CT 06067 

860.721.9501 

 

 

For directions, additional details or to see the agenda for the Board Meeting, please visit CHFA’s 

Website at www.chfa.org. 

mailto:mary.bryant@chfa.org
http://www.chfa.org/

